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Buckland School BOT
End of Year Newsletter 2020

We'd like to thank our school community - parents, relatives, friends and caregivers, for all their support of the students and the wider
school throughout 2020. We appreciate how disruptive this year has been for our school community and we would like to thank you all for
your patience and understanding with all the changes. The teachers and staff have put incredible effort into the operation and running of our
school this year which we are all very grateful for. We also would like to acknowledge the transition into online learning during lockdown.

We also want to thank our school families for their continued support of both the children, and our staff, during this time. It has definitely been
a team effort.

We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy holiday! Please take care over the summer holidays, stay safe, have fun together
and we look forward to seeing you all next year.
From all the Buckland School BoT - Darryl Goldsack (Chairperson), Brandon Foster, Andrew Maunder, Dave Honiss, Sarah Herring,
Lisa Robertson (Staff Rep) and Mavis Glasgow (Principal)

2021 - LOTS TO LOOK FORWARD TO: Thanks

Staffin Thank you also to the PTA who have continued to
contribute and assist our school. Thanks for your financial
support of the new Tiger Turf, it is looking fantastic and
should be finished soon.

Term 1 Wednesday 4 February to Friday 16 April
Term 2 Monday 3 May to Friday 9 July This year we will farewell Mrs Shore and wish her all the

: best for her future endeavours. We also farewell Mrs
Tehn & Mondayt2eidulyiaFricay. 1 Deisber Phillips from her teacher aide position but will be

Term 4 Monday 18 October to Wednesday 15 welcoming her back as a training teacher. All other Thank you to our Uniform shop helpers for all their work in
December teachers and support staff will be returning and we are all praviding uniforms to families: Mrs Nelson, Mrs Callins and
EOTC-Yr1&2 -1 March-5 March looking forward to the return of Mrs Reddish. Mr Beckett.

- Yr3&4camp-3-4 May Congratulations to Miss Pyne on her graduation. Many thanks to our Bible in School teachers for their

- Yr5-7camp - 22- 26 Nov ’ continued support and commitment to our students.

- Yr8-TBC

: We would also like to acknowledge the Kelly Club for
Agricultural Day - Saturday 2 October providing such fantastic after school care and fun holiday
programmes for our students.
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